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In 2011 the Irish breed club announced, on its website, its plan to crossbreed Irish Red And White Setters with Irish Setters. See  www.irishredandwhitesetterclub.org 

Of course this raised alarm within our IR&WSCC. We held meetings to discuss the issue, and on May 17, 2011, we wrote the following letter to the IRWSC of Ireland, the Irish Kennel Club, their governing registry the F.C.I. , and of course to our Canadian Kennel Club.

See letter to U.K. dog papers
The only response we have received to this date is from our own Canadian Kennel Club. We thank the C.K.C. for its thoughtful reply.

   (link to letter from Mrs. Bahorie, CKC)
We have recently been notified that the Kennel Club (U.K.), because of reciprocal agreements, must accept for registration as IR&WS, this Irish crossbreeding on the first generation of crossbreeding. See the K.C.’s explanation here: 

 http://www.thekennelclub.org.uk/item/4513/23/5/3
This is our breed club’s reply, sent to “Our Dogs” and “Dogworld” as part of articles printed by these dog papers the first week of September, 2012.   (link to letter to Dog World & Our Dogs)
Our Canadian breed club’s first concern is to protect the integrity of the breed. 

The second concern is to protect our membership from inadvertently acquiring a red and white setter that is not purebred, and cannot be registered with the Canadian Kennel Club. 

Unfortunately, the C.K.C. must accept for registration a dog whose fourth generation includes crossbred dogs. 

Therefore, before importing from an overseas country, or to discuss this situation further, please contact a member of the executive. Emails and some phone numbers are available on the “Board Of Directors” page.  


